
 

  

   
 It was a wild week at 

Westwood! Between the 

Book Fair throughout the 

week, and Muffins in the 

Morning on Thursday and 

Friday, everyone had a 

roaring good time! Thanks 

to everyone who helped make both events a success. Pam Obratil, 

Michelle DeNigris, and Deborah Faraguna treated the kids and 

special guests to a couple sweet mornings with muffins. And as 

always, Angela Farmer did a fabulous job organizing our Book Fair. 

Thank you to every parent (too many to mention in this space!) who 

volunteered their time throughout the week, whether it was helping 

kids be smart consumers at the Book Fair or arriving to the school 

bright and early to help set up 

and serve at Muffins in the 

Morning – we appreciate you! 

Enjoy the sneak peek of spring 

this weekend!  
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Thank You! 

Arabica Coffee 

House in Chesterland 

once again donated 

coffee for Muffins in 

the Morning this 

week. Next time 

you’re craving a cup 

of joe, consider 

supporting this local 

small business. 

 

 

Father-Daughter 

Dance 

3/14 from 6-8pm for 

girls grades K-5. 

$10/family payable 

at the door. Please 

send in your RSVP 

form by 3/6. 

 

 

Family Paint Night 

3/19 from 6-8pm. 

$10/painter. Paint a 

spring-themed 

masterpiece w/ Mrs. 

Klemm. 

 

 

 

 

 

Drama 

 
The countdown is on! 

Less than two weeks 

until show time. We 

can’t wait to see the 

cast glow on stage! 
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Monday Munchies 

 
Only three spots 

remain on 4/6, 4/20, & 

5/11. Head to our 

website to find the link 

to sign up. 
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Box Tops 

 
Winter contest 

extended until 

Monday, 2/24! Gather 

those final labels over 

the weekend. 
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